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Reed Haddock

From: Burger - DNR, Craig <craig.burger@state.co.us>
Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2017 12:56 PM
To: Reed Haddock
Cc: Steve Schmitz; Michael Leibovitz
Subject: Re: Puckett 25C-23 (API No. 05-045-23365)

Reed, 
The abandonment plan is acceptable. Please proceed and call me if any changes to the proposed plan are 
necessary. 
Thanks 
 
On Thu, Apr 20, 2017 at 11:10 AM, Reed Haddock <rhaddock@caerusoilandgas.com> wrote: 

Craig: 

  

Due to wellbore issues beyond our control we must P&A the Puckett 25C-23 (API No. 05-045-23365).  The 
last 48 hrs.  we have attempted to run production casing but cannot get past 5,000’. 

  

Surface casing was set in this wellbore at 2,517’ with 864 sxs cement. 

  

TD reached on April 17 at 9,161’ MD – 8,918’ TVD 

  

Current problem is at 5,000’ MD.  We can only get to 4,800’ MD 

  

Estimate Top of Williamsfork is 6390’ MD – 6168’ TVD. 

  

I have attached the “final” directional survey for this wellbore.   

  

My understanding per COGCC rules we need to get cement as deep as possible with at least a 300’ plug.  Wait 
on cement 4 hrs. then tag.  Next, we need 200’ of cement across the surface shoe.  Finally, 50’ of cement at 
surface but this can wait until the next well’s surface string is being cemented.  I will need to submit a Form 6 
(Well Abandonment). 
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Reed Haddock - Sr. Regulatory Specialist - Caerus Oil and Gas, LLC - 1001 17th Street, Suite 1600 

Denver, CO 80202 - rhaddock@caerusoilandgas.com - (720) 880-6369 (Direct) - (720) 544-3267 (Cell) 

  

  

  

 
 
 
 
--  

Craig Burger, P.E. 

Northwest Area Engineer 
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